
 

 

 DECEMBER 
EVENTS: 

 

 

12/1: Trimester One 
Ends 

 
12/4-12/6: PTO 
Christmas Shop 

 
12/8: Report Cards 
Available in Genesis 

 
 

12/21: Early Dismissal 
Day 

 
12/22 to 1/1: No 

School Winter Break 
 

1/2: School Reopens 
Happy 2024! 

 

 Upper Township  
Elementary School 

“LEARNING TO SUCCEED”  

REPORT CARDS  
Report Cards will be available to view on the 

Genesis Parent Portal starting on Friday, 
December 8th.  Please remember to login to 

Genesis for important information and school 
updates. 

 

  

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 3  N E W S L E T T E R  

The Character 
Trait for the 

Month of 
December is 
Kindness! 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE 
STUDENTS AND STAFF 
OF THE ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL, HAVE A SAFE 

AND JOYFUL 
HOLIDAY SEASON! 

 


